
C19-086
--In School Committee--

04/02/2019

Ordered:

That the following be referred to the Superintendent:

That Whereas the budget includes an increase in aides as a way to address educational needs of
students; and 

Whereas the bilingual immersion school model has an educational rationale for an aide allocation
that has served it well over time, that in next year's budget no school has a decrease in aide
allocations.
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